
Waynesville Elementary School 

Newsletter 

March 2021   

Dear Parents and Students, 

 Spring is just around the corner! Longer days 

and more sunshine are in our future along with 

the anticipation of moving into our new build-

ing. March brings many exciting events such as  

Read Across America Day, Dr. Seuss Spirit 

Week, Spring Break, and Kindergarten/

Preschool Registration.  Please take time to en-

joy the transition to spring! 

 Thank you for all you do! Stay healthy!    

    Mrs. Poole  

Elementary Testing Calendar  

Please try to avoid scheduling appointments on your 

child’s testing day.  If you have any questions or   

concerns about testing, please contact Mrs. Bees 

cbees@wayne-local.com or me at tpoole@wayne-

local.com 

 

3rd Grade: ELA- April 12th & 13th 

                             Math- April 21st & 22nd 

4th Grade: ELA- April 14th & 15th 

                             Math- April 26th & 27th 

5th Grade: ELA- April 19th & 20th 

                              Science- May 3rd & 4th 

                    Math- May 5th & 6th 

Wayne Local School’s Staff will be receiving their 

second Covid-19 Vaccine on Thursday, March 11, 

2021. School will be in regular session on March 11. 

Friday, March 12, will be a Remote Learning Day. 

The physical campus will be closed. Students will be 

given Blizzard Bag Assignments to complete on that 

day. These assignments will be due after Spring 

Break. 

 

Important Information 

Important March Dates 

March 1-5: Dr. Seuss Spirit Week 

March 1: Preschool Enrollment begins online at 

8:00 a.m. Check the website for details 

March 2: Read Across America Day 

March 5: Books presented to Students by PTO 

March 5: Yearbook orders are due 

March 8-9: Kindergarten Registration by              

appointment. Check our website for information 

March 11: Regular Instruction Day– Staff Vaccines  

March 12: Remote learning Day-Blizzard Bags 

March 14: Daylight Saving Time Begins 

March 15-19: Spring Break 

March 22: Beginning of Fourth Quarter 

March 25: Parent/Teacher Conferences 4-7 Zoom 

March 22-26: Kindergarten Screenings by            

appointment only 

Have a safe and relaxing 



Read Across America Celebration 

Students in all grade levels will 

be receiving a complimentary  

book during class assemblies on 

Friday, March 5, courtesy of 

Waynesville PTO! We appreciate 

all the PTO does to 

support our stu-

dents! 

Annual Book Swap will be held the 

week of March 8-11. What a fun 

way to share the love of reading! 

Parent/Teacher Conferences March 

25 from 4-7 p.m. by phone or 

Zoom. Please contact your child’s 

teacher to schedule an appoint-

ment. 


